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Thursday, July 30, 2015 

 

Mr. Aaron Kozak 

Black Horse Pike Education Association  

c/o Highland Regional High School 

450 Erial Rd. 

Blackwood, NJ 08012 

 

Re: Learning Disabilities Teacher-Consultant (LDT-C) 

 

Dear Aaron: 

   

The above listed position is anticipated to become available at Highland Regional High School on 

November 1, 2015.  Qualified candidates must hold a valid New Jersey Certificate for Learning 

Disabilities Teacher-Consultant (LDT-C).  Additionally, the candidate must possess excellent 

interpersonal and organizational skills.  Duties include, but are not limited to, conducting 

educational/learning evaluations, engaging in academic consultation, and child study team (CST) case 

management responsibilities. 

 

Interested and qualified candidates may apply by sending a letter of interest, resume, and completed 

application to Mrs. Roseann Borda at 580 Erial Rd., Blackwood, NJ 08012.  Application materials may 

also be emailed to rborda@bhprsd.org.  Applications will be accepted no later than Friday, August 14, 

2015.  All questions regarding the position may be addressed to Mr. David C. Cappuccio, Jr., Director of 

Special Services & Policy, at (856) 227-4106 x8004.   
 

I appreciate your assistance in bringing this announcement to the attention of our staff.  

 

Sincerely, 
 

 

David C. Cappuccio, Jr. 

Director of Special Services & Special Education 
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